ANNUAL CELEBRATION EVENT
CAVALIER CENTRE
(Near Homer on the Much Wenlock to Coalbrookdale/Ironbridge Road) 
SATURDAY 11 JUNE 2022
1.00pm to 6.00pm
We are looking forward to our first Celebration event for two years and are working closely with the Cavalier Centre, where the event will take place, to produce an extraordinary and exciting programme for young people.
We are holding the event on a Saturday afternoon to give more clubs a chance to take part.  Parents will be welcome if they are bringing young people as we know transport can be a problem.  There is plenty of room for everyone.  So, what’s on offer?
PRESENTATION OF AWARDS FOR YOUNG PEOPLE AND CLUB LEADERS
MECHANICAL HORSE/PONY CARE with the Cavalier Centre volunteers

POURING PAINTS OR PENDULUM ART 
This will bring out your creativity!

A chance to try your skills safely on the CLIMBING WALL

SEGWAY ACTIVITY – a great chance to try this out!

And from our own resource:  
NERF WARS, TAG ARCHERY, SILENT DISCO,
SUMO FOOTBALL and a variety of CIRCUS SKILLS.

AND MORE!  

Also, as usual at our Event, we will be providing a FREE MEAL

Please let us know you are coming by 3 June 2022!


(Just for information - The Cavalier Centre was established in 1995, is entirely non-profit making and provides equestrian activities for disabled.)













